
 

 

23rd May 2025 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 
Y1 Horniman Museum 

 
As part of our learning in the Thematic curriculum, the children in Year 1 are learning about Africa.  To 
support their studies, we have arranged a trip to the Horniman Museum on Monday 30th June.    
 
The day will be filled with exciting activities including an African storytelling workshop and looking at 
some interesting African artefacts.  We will also be exploring the beautiful gardens which links to our 
Science topic where we have been learning about plants.  
 
We will be travelling by coach and we will be leaving school promptly so please bring your child to 
school at 8.15am on the day of their trip.  Children will wear their school uniform as normal and 
must have comfortable school shoes/ trainers.   
 
We are asking for a parental contribution of £20.18 (non-refundable) per child towards the trip to 
subsidise the workshop as well as to pay for the coach, which can be made by accessing your Magic 
Booking account here: https://pegasusacademy.magicbooking.co.uk/Identity/Account/Login.  If your 
family is eligible for Pupil Premium, then a discount will automatically be applied to your account when 
you login. 

 
If you would like the school caterers to provide a packed lunch, please complete the attached form. 
This form will need to handed in to the school office by Friday 20th June.  If your form is not handed 
in by this date, you will need to provide your own packed lunch for your child.  Please ensure that 
your child brings an empty back pack to carry their lunch and a filled water bottle.   

 
Please complete the Google form using the link below to give permission by Friday 20th June.  This is  
separate to the payment on Magic Booking and both must be completed to allow your child to attend  
this trip. 
 
We will welcome parent/carer volunteers to join us.  If you can help us on that day, please indicate this 
on the Google form.  If we have lots of volunteers, then we may need to 'pick names out of a hat'.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mrs M Gill & Mr W Spriggs 
 

    https://forms.gle/Twh6X2Loes1rPK1c7 

 

https://pegasusacademy.magicbooking.co.uk/Identity/Account/Login
https://forms.gle/Twh6X2Loes1rPK1c7

